
August 2, 2021 

Dear Catholic School Community: 

Diocese of Sacramento families who desire a Catholic education for their children now have an online-

only option: Blessed Sacrament Online Academy, opening for the 2021-2022 school year. This dedicated 

online school will allow us to offer an exceptional experience to our long-term distance learners and 

families who live in communities without a Catholic school option. 

This dedicated online school will allow us to offer an exceptional experience to our long-term distance 

learners and families who live in communities without a Catholic school option. We are confident that 

Blessed Sacrament Online Academy’s status as a specialized distance school will guarantee an excellent 

Catholic experience, building on all that we have learned this past year.  

If you are interested in understanding the benefits of online learning through Blessed Sacrament Online 

Academy, visit https://www.scd.org/schools/online 

Thank you for your continued commitment to Catholic education. 

 

Warm Regards,  

 

Katie Perata 

Executive Director of Schools 

The Diocese of Sacramento 

https://www.scd.org/schools/online

